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High School Visual Arts Competition returns to Orinda
Library
By Jennifer Wake

Registration is now open for the 20th Annual High School
Visual Arts Competition, which will be back in the Art
Gallery at the Orinda Library for 2023.?The online
registration deadline is Friday, Feb. 17 at midnight, with
artwork drop off at the Orinda Library on March 3, and
the Artist & Awards Reception will be held from 7 to 8:30
p.m. on March 16. There is no fee to enter, but the
Lamorinda Arts Council welcomes donations of any size
to support the High School Visual Arts Competition and
the other volunteer-led programs.?Suggested donation
amount is $25, which can be paid online at
lamorindaarts.org?or by check?to Lamorinda Arts
Council, PO Box 121, Orinda, CA 94563. In Person
Exhibit?(Art Gallery at the Orinda Library):?March 5 -
March 31; Online Exhibit:?April 2023 - Feb. 2024.

Reach the reporter at: jennifer@lamorindaweekly.com
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